
Come see the artistry 
of our creative team! 

 
 

The River Raisin Ballet Company presents 

Cinderella 
Friday, April 24th at 7 pm 

Saturday, April 25th at 2pm and 7pm 
Sunday, April 26th at 3pm 

     

 

 

 

 

River Raisin Dance Academy 

April News 

Reminders and Notes 

 
 
 
 
 
eptember News 
 

Education – Experience – Excitement - Excellence 

 Costumes are starting to arrive and will be fitted in class. 

Costume balance must be paid in full before students can 

take costumes home. If you have not paid your 

remaining balance, please do so immediately. Costumes 

should be worn for photography day, dress rehearsal, 

and performances only. Please keep costumes away 

from sunny areas, food, and beverages.   

 

 Fourth Installment payments are overdue. If you have 

not paid yet, do so now.  

 

 Important Upcoming Dates:  

 

Saturday, May 2
nd

 Photo Day 

Friday, May 15
th
 Mandatory Dress Rehearsal – 4:30  

Saturday, May 16
th

 Performance – 6:00 

Sunday, May 17
th
 Performance – 3:00 

 

 A Spring Performance Information Guide will be 

available soon. It will include information about photo 

day times, show order, and make-up requirements. If 

you are willing to volunteer your time to help with the 

performance weekend, please sign up in the studio 

lobbies. 

 

 Spring Performance tickets will go on sale in the theatre 

box office on Monday, April 13. Tickets are for reserved 

seating only and may be purchased from 9:00 - 4:30 

daily at the box office located in the lobby of the RRCA 

Theatre. You can also order online at 

www.riverraisincentre.org for an additional fee. 

 

 Mark your summer calendar – Spring Extension classes 

will be offered June 1 through June 18. Summer Session 

dates are July 6 through July 24.  

 

 Congratulations to the RRDA Irish/Highland dancers 

who performed in the Irish Times performance. We are 

proud of the professionalism shown by our dancers. 

Thank you for your hard work!  

 

 The studio will be closed April 3
rd

 through April 12
th
 for 

Spring break. Also, no classes will be held April 20
th
 

through April 24
th
 because of Cinderella rehearsals. 

These are scheduled missed weeks and not a part of the 

32 week season.  

 
  

 
 

 

http://www.riverraisincentre.org/

